
 

 

13th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

House Captains 
 
It’s that time of year when we must recruit our new Oswald Road House Captains! One boy and 
one girl from Year 6 will be selected to represent each of the school’s four houses (Tawny, 
Snowy, Barn and Spotted).  
 
Up until the SATs, the chosen House Captains will be given small responsibilities to lead their 
house, such as collecting house points, encouraging teamwork within their house, and leading 
house assemblies. Once the SATs are completed in May, when the House Captains will have 
more time to focus on their duties, they will be given additional responsibilities, such as 
supporting staff in the organisation of school events and fundraisers. 
 
If your child is interested in becoming a House Captain this year, please complete the reply slip 
below and return it to the school office by Thursday 15th September. The shortlisted 
candidates will then be given the weekend to prepare a presentation at the start of next 
week to show why they should be chosen as their house’s captain. The presentations should 
be around 2 minutes long, and can take the form of anything, such as a poem, song or a 
poster. 
 
If your child is shortlisted you will be informed on Friday 16th September, so that they have 
time to prepare their presentation. The chosen House Captains will then be revealed next week, 
and shall be presented with their House Captain badges in next Friday’s highlight assembly. 
 
Good luck to all those who wish to apply! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ellie Linton 
Communications & Marketing Manager 
 

House Captains 
 
Child’s Name:____________________________________ Class:________________________ 
 
I would like to be a House Captain for Barn / Snowy / Tawny / Spotted (please circle) 


